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           Here at Manzanita, 
          Breakfast and Lunch 
                      Are FREE for ALL  
                Students! 

 
               
          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Kindergarten through 5th grade School Days are: 
Monday - Thursday  7:15am-2:25pm 

Students may be dropped off as early as 7:00am 
There is NO supervision prior to 7:00am 

 

TITLE ONE 
Manzanita receives federal funds for Title One programs that 
are part of the No Child Left Behind Act. Throughout the 
school year, we will continue to provide parents with 
important information about this law and your child’s 
education. You have the right to request information 
regarding the professional qualifications of your child’s 
classroom teacher. When you request this information, the 
district will provide you with this information in a timely 
manner. You have the right to request the following 
information: 
*If the teacher has met state licensing requirements for the 
grade level and subjects in which the teacher is providing 
instruction.  
*If the teacher is teaching under an emergency status for 
which state licensing requirements have been waived. 
*The type of college degree and major of the teacher and the 
field of discipline for any graduate degrees and certificates. 
*If your child is receiving Title One services from 
paraprofessionals and, if so, his/her qualifications 
If you would like this information, please contact the school 
at 541-479-6433 

PICTURE DAY IS:  

Tuesday, 

September 20th 

Order your portraits 

online at: 

Newleifphoto.inter-

state.com 

 
Order Code: 79485VB 

Education of all Disabled Children/Young Adults 
Public Law 105.17 know n as I.D.E.A. (Individualized Disability Education 
Act) requires that school districts provide a free and appropriate education 
to all disabled children/young adults from birth to age 21. Three Rivers 
School District requests the identification of any disabled children/young 
adults between the ages of birth to 21, who are not enrolled or currently 
being served by the district school. If you know of any disabled 
children/young adults between the ages of birth to 21, who are not 
receiving education services, please call the Special Education Department 
of Three Rivers School District. 

541-862-3111 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
September 
20 – Picture Day 
28 – Fall Festival 
 
October 
19 – Jog-a-thon 
26 – Trunk or treat 
 
November 
10 – Veteran’s Day – NO SCHOOL 
22&23 – Thanksgiving Break 



If your after School Plan for your Child 

changes, Please contact the office as 

early in the day as possible  

(Ideally before 1:30)  

541.479.6433 
 

A note from our principal….Dear Wonderful Manzanita Families, 
 
As we begin the exciting new school year ahead, we want to extend a warm welcome to each and 
every one of you! At Manzanita Elementary, we believe that every day of your child's education is a 
chance for growth, discovery, and endless possibilities. Our dedicated team of educators is 
committed to providing a nurturing and enriching environment where your children can thrive 
academically, socially, and emotionally. 
 
One key ingredient to a successful school year is consistent attendance. We encourage all our young 
learners to attend school every day, as each day missed is an opportunity for learning and growth 
missed. We understand that unexpected circumstances can arise, but with your support, we can 
ensure that your child is present and engaged in their education to the fullest extent possible. 
 
As we begin this year I cannot express enough the importance of home to school communication. 
Positive communication is the cornerstone of a successful partnership between parents and school. 
We value your insights, questions, and feedback, and we encourage open and ongoing dialogue. 
Together, we can create a strong support system for your child, fostering an environment where they 
feel motivated, confident, and eager to learn. 
 
Working collaboratively, parents and teachers can achieve great success in nurturing our students' 
potential. Let's embark on this journey together, building a foundation for a year filled with 
achievement, growth, and memorable experiences. We are excited about the possibilities ahead and 
look forward to working hand in hand with you to make this school year truly amazing!  We look 
forward to seeing you at our Fall Festival on September 28th(watch for a flier with all the details) 
 
Warm regards,   Renee Hults 

 

 

 

 

  

   

REMINDERS… 
Please be sure your student is 
wearing Safe Shoes for running 
and playing outside and for P.E. 
 
Please write student’s name 
in/on jackets, backpacks and 
lunchboxes.  
 
Check the Lost & Found 
(Outside the cafeteria) for any 
missing items. 


